VERMONT YANKERE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION
SEVENTY SEVEN GROVE STREET B:3:2:1

Rurrasp, VERMONT 05701 WY 79-114
REPLY TO

ENGINEERING OFFICE
TURNPIKE ROAD

WESTBORO, MASSACHUSETTS 01581
TELEPHONE 617-366 9011

October 5, 1979

Ui.'ted States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Operating Reactors

Reference: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) VYNPC letter (PC-83) to USNRC dated August 21, 1979
(c) VYNPC letter (WVY 79-106) to USNRC dated September 18, 1972
(d) USNRC letter to VYNPC dated September 27, 1979

Dear Sir:
Subject: Supplemental Reload Licensing Submittal NEDO 24208
Enclosed herewith please find forty-three (43) copies of the
Ceneral Electric Report, NEDO-24208 zntitled, Supplemental Reload Licensing
Submittal for Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station Relvad 6. This report
presents supplemental information tc Vermont Yankee Pruposed Change No. 83,
Reference (b), and is submitted in accordance with your request, Reference (d).
We trust you will find this submittal satisfactory and useful to

complete your review; however, should you have any questions, please contact
us immediately.

Very truly yours,
VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

il ™ P

Rebert H. Croce
Licensing Engineer
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